
On August 28th, Mr. IWATA Shintaro,
Second Secretary at the Embassy,
participated in a workshop hosted by UNDP
in Barbados, focused on developing
knowledge products for disaster-resistant
boatbuilding. The event brought together
government officials, fisherfolk, and
representatives from fishing NGOs. Mr.
IWATA delivered a presentation titled
“Disaster-Resistant Boatbuilding: Best
Practices, Techniques, and Technologies,”
where he outlined key techniques for disaster
response and shared insights into Japan’s
policies and approaches to disaster recovery. 
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